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Christchurch is entering a significant period of construction and infrastructure 
development and we want to ensure that our stakeholders have the best possible 
information about the rebuild. 

If you are involved in the construction industry, as a construction company, a supplier of 
materials, a provider of design or architecture or quantity surveying services, then you 
may be interested in attending one of our upcoming roadshow presentations. 

If you are an investor, financier, developer, business owner or retailer you may also be 
interested in attending and meeting the team behind the rebuild of central Christchurch. 

Please join us, the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment, the Canterbury 
Employers’ Chamber of Commerce and the Canterbury Development Corporation for an 
update on the progress of the Christchurch rebuild, key timelines and opportunities in 
the rebuild. 

City Date Time 

Dunedin Tues Feb 18 4pm–6pm 

Invercargill Wed Feb 19 4pm–6pm 

Queenstown Thurs Feb 20 4pm–6pm 

Nelson Wed Feb 26 4pm–6pm 

Wellington Thurs Feb 27 4pm–6pm 

Auckland Thurs March 6 9am–11am, Investor seminar 

Auckland Thurs March 6 11am–12pm, Health Precinct investment 

Auckland Thurs March 6 12pm–1pm, Retail Precinct investment 

Auckland Thurs March 6 4pm–6pm, Suppliers’ presentation 
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